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87-049:  ​A bill to make yearly payments for New Laundry Machines 
 
Abstract: 
This is a bill to fund new laundry machines on campus. For the next three years, SGA will 
cover 25% of the total cost to add in new laundry units across campus. The total cost of the 
project is 30,600 in 3 years meaning SGA will contribute roughly $7650 throughout the three 
years ($2,550 per year). The administration will be covering 75% of the total cost.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Whereas, ​  students have been asking for the addition of Laundry machines on campus for an 
extremely long time 
 
Whereas with Corona hygiene is more important than ever and having inefficient laundry 
units could put residents on Bethel College Campus at risk. 
 
Recognizing it will take three years to complete this project 
 
Recognizing that SGA will put forth 25% of the total cost per year (total cost per year equals 
10200) 
 
Recognizing this is a chance to partner with the administration as they would cover 75% of 
the cost per year.  
 
Therefore, Let it be Enacted:​ SGA will cover 25% of the funds needed to add laundry units 
per building for the next three years (10,200) 
 
 
 


